
    A WEEK IN ROMANIA 

            Travel diary 

 

                                                              From 24th to 29th March 

FIRST DAY (24th) 

We arrived in Bucharest and we met our partners’ families. Later, in the evening, we 

went to an Italian restaurant and after the dinner we went for a sightseeing tour by 

car in the centre of Bucharest. We saw the most important monuments by night. 

There were so many lights..a fantastic view!  

                     

                                 

We noticed that the places were very big and cleaned. 

 

 



 

 

 SECOND DAY (25th) 

In the morning we went to school and we presented our project, our town and our country, Italy. 

The main theme of this project was “Water”. We illustrated the activities we had worked on and 

after that we listened to the presentations of our partners’ countries. 

At the end of all that we visited the school building and its rooms. We noticed that during the 

school lessons students can sit at the table all together and in the same building they follow 

different courses. We think that this is nice, a good way to get to know and socialize with all the 

students from other classes.  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

THIRD DAY (26th) 

 

 On the third day we went to Aleea Sinaia. Here we visited two beautiful and 

original castles and an aquarium. We had lunch in a fantastic and very big park.    

During the trip we talked with some Swedish guys and it was exciting. 

 We spent the evening with our partners’ family.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



FOURTH DAY (27th)  

On the fourth day we went to Transilvania. To get there we travelled for three and a 

half hours by bus. We went to see a dam, it was very big and we found the story of 

the place very interesting.  

It was a very very cold day! We wanted to see Dracula’s castle but it rained a lot… 

 

After lunch we went to visit a monastery where there were a lot of paintings and near the 

monastery there was a fountain. 

The journey was very long but it was funny because we sang all the time!     

 

 

 

 



FIFTH DAY (28th) 

On the fifth day, in the morning, we visited a museum where there were the old, 

typical houses of Romanian people. We stayed at school for the whole afternoon 

and we worked all together divided in groups. We drew and painted some fantastic 

pictures.  

At the end of the school day, we were given the certificates of attendance to the 

Romanian projects. 

     

It was a fantastic experience because we had fun together with our partners but it 

was also very interesting because we learnt a lot of new things, we experienced new 

habits, we met new friends from abroad.  

                                               Martina Dal Maso, Emma Ferro 

 


